
 

 

 
3rd February 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Kingswood Trip Parents Evening 
 

A number of Year 5 parents have been requesting more information about what the Year 6 

residential trip to Kingswood, which will be taking place in September, will entail. We have 

therefore asked a representative from Kingswood to come in and explain to parents a bit more 

about the type of activities that the children will be taking part in on their trip. 

 

The meeting will take place on Monday 13th February at 3:30pm-4:30pm. We appreciate 

that this is less than the usual two weeks’ notice that we would normally give parents ahead of 

the event, but unfortunately this was the only date that the staff at Kingswood were able to 

attend. 

 

We have also decided to extend the deadline for deposits for the trip until Friday 17th February, 

which is the last day of school before half term. 

 

We hope to see as many of you at the meeting as possible. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Chris Keeley 

Year 5/6 Phase Leader 


